HIRING

ARTISTIC DIRECTOR

 FOR MEN’S CHORUS

The Harrisburg Men’s Chorus, from Harrisburg Pennsylvania, will be hiring a new Artistic Director in the fall of 2012 for the 2012 – 2013 concert season. Experience in choral directing and conducting is required along with the skills and abilities to develop and launch the group to a higher performance level. Interviews will begin immediately. 

Please send a resume to: Paul Foltz, President of the Harrisburg Men’s Chorus. Email: designer17110@gmail.com. Mailing address: P.O. Box 62201 Harrisburg, PA 17106. Website: harrisburgmenschorus.org – where an outlined job description is posted. 

